
From:   Michael Luddy   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   October 11, 2017

Subject:   FCC File No. 0715-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Lockheed Martin Corporation respectfully requests that the 3650-3700 MHz band be removed from its
currently pending application for new experimental authority.


